
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Autumn 2023    

 

December 22nd 2023           

Attendance 

Nursery 73.6%    

Reception 98.8% 

Year 1 84.8%      Year 4 90% 

Year 2 87.2%     Year 5 96.5% 

Year 3 89.7%      Year 6 91.5% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 RECEPTION 

 

                  98.8% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

            ace     

            Of 95.9%! 

 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     90.2% 

Upcoming dates: 

TERM ENDS Friday December 22nd TERM 

Monday January 8th INSET DAY 

TERM BEGINS Tuesday January 9th 2024 

This terms Virtues:  
Attentive and Discerning  
  

 

 

CHRISTMAS   
Well done to the choir for singing in Swansea Market on Tuesday 

December 19th at 10.00 am.  

 

The parish Christmas coffee afternoon was very well attended and 

everyone enjoyed! Thank you to the Mini Vinnies for organising and 

helping all the parishioners on the day. 

    

The Enterprise Fayre was also well attended and great fun was had by 

all – the winning class was Reception who made £116. 

  

We will be starting the First Communion and Confirmation programs  

next February 2024. If you wish your child to receive these sacraments 

please speak to Canon or myself. These are wonderful sacraments for 

children to receive please make every effort.  

Mass is celebrated in Sacred Heart, Ystradgynlais 4pm every Saturday 

and 11.30 am on a Sunday.  

Mass is celebrated in St. Benedict’s every Sunday at 10am.  

You would be very welcome to attend any of these. If your child has not 

been baptised it is not too late please just speak  

to Canon Pelosi. 

 

Thank you to the Friends of St Joseph’s for organising a lovely treat for 

the end of term with popcorn and Christmas films. We are very grateful 

to all those who donate their time in FOSJ to raise funds. 

 

Can we all wish you and your families a very happy and peaceful 

Christmas.   

 
                     Nadolig LLawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda 
 

We welcome pupils back on Tuesday January 9th after the INSET day.  

 

 
 


